
Appendix 3 

PROPOSALS for REDUCTIONS/ INCREASES in PUBLISHED ADMISSION 
NUMBERS to apply in SEPTEMBER 2012 
 
The Local Authority has received a number of requests from governing bodies 
for changes in published admission numbers (PANs) to apply in September 
2012. 
 
Any changes to published admission numbers are subject to consultation 
within the relevant area, which is the Cheshire East administrative boundary. 
Consultation also takes place with neighbouring authorities due to cross 
border movement of pupils. 
 
The Local Authority is therefore seeking your views on the following proposed 
changes. 
 
PROPOSED REDUCTIONS IN PUBLISHED ADMISSION NUMBERS - 
 
School Indicative 

Admission 
Number based 

on Net 
Capacity 

Assessment 

Current 
Published 
Admission 
Number 

Proposed 
Published 
Admission 
Number for 

2012 

Shavington High 
School 

170 194 170 

 
PROPOSED INCREASES IN PUBLISHED ADMISSION NUMBERS –  
 
School Indicative 

Admission 
Number based 

on Net 
Capacity 

Assessment 

Current 
Published 
Admission 
Number 

Proposed 
Published 
Admission 

Number 2012 

Black Firs Primary 34 38 40 
Warmingham CE 
Primary 

8 8 10 

Mossley Primary 50 50 55 
Lindow Primary 
School 

22 21 24 

 
 
Before arrangements can be determined, which must be by 15 April 2011, all 
feedback received by 1 March 2011 will be considered.  
 
Please send your comments to admissions@cheshireeast.gov.uk by 1 
March. 


